
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: All IKO Customers – USA 
  
Date: February 9, 2021 
  
Re:  Price Increase – April 5, 2021 
 

 

Due to increased operational costs, IKO is implementing a price increase of 5-7% for residential and 
commercial roofing products, underlayments and accessories effective with orders shipping on or 
after April 5, 2021. 
  
All orders shipping on or after April 5, 2021, will be invoiced at the new price level regardless of order 
entry date.   
  
If you have any questions concerning this announcement, please contact your account manager or 
your local IKO Territory Sales Representative. 
  
Thank you for your continued support of IKO. 
 
 

 
Scott Campbell  Kevin Earnest 
VP of US Sales – West  VP of US Sales – East 
IKO  IKO 
 
 


